
 



 



 



 



 



 



Report 

One-day workshop on 

“Assessment of Previous AQAR and Future Perspective of the Institution” 

24th June 2022 

 

The one-day workshop for Staff was organized on 24th  June 2022 at 

10.00am to 4.00 pm. on “Assessment of Previous AQAR and Future Perspective of the 

Institution”. The work was organized under Quality Initiative program of IQAC. Director 

Dr. M. N. Kharde, Principal Prof. S. V. Lahare and resource person Dr. Anil Gadhave 

inaugurated the program. Director Dr. M. N. Kharde give the brief and importance of 

assessment process in the quality sustenance of higher education institutions. Dr. G. D. 

Shirole introduced the speaker. 32 participants joined the workshop enthusiastically. Dr. Anil 

Gadhave from PVP College, Loni gave detailed information about the new format of AQAR 

and SSR which was implemented from June 2022. From the previous AQAR and SSR 

reports he analyzed the Strengths, Weakness and Opportunities of the Institution and 

provided the valuable guidance for the strengthening of college activities. 

Dr. Vikram Bhalekar, IQAC Coordinator proposed the vote of thanks. 

The feedback is collected from the participants and certificates were distributed in the 

conclusive session. 

 

 
 

 

      



 

 
 

 



 


